
CanSkate Information: March 11, 2018 

Dear CanSkate parents, 

You are receiving this email because you have registered your child to participate in our Ice Parade 

(show) this year in the CanSkate level.   

• This year’s show is “The Chocolate Factory” 

• All Canskaters will be casted as Oompa Loompas and will be on the ice 3 different times during 

the show.  

• There will be 2 different groups of Canskaters divided by level. Your skater’s level will be given 

during registration at picture day. 

• The costumes have been created and will be assigned on picture day. 

• The pants are white, so please dress your child in white or light non-patterned undergarments. 

Mandatory attendance: 

Monday, March 12, 2018 at 5:45pm:  Costume assignment/ Picture day 

• 5:45-6:15pm: registration, costume assignment and fitting 

• 6:15pm: Group 1 Pictures 

• 6:30pm: Group 2 Pictures 

• MACLAREN ARENA 

• Skates and helmet are needed (but not going on ice)  

• No face mask is preferred for pictures (better picture if you can see the face). For practice 

and event- face mask is fine. 

 

Volunteer Sign up: 

• There are many volunteer opportunities to select to help make this event a success.   

• We need lots of helpers back stage to entertain the kids and supervise. 

• There are still important volunteer positions not filled that will need to be in order for our 

show to be successful. 

• Please go to “Volunteer Sign Up” in the Registration menu to find volunteer positions 

available. Link here 

All information will be found on the Glengarry Website under the Events Menu (Ice Parade).  

www.glengarrfsc.com 

 

 

 

 

https://www.glengarryfsc.com/volunteering/search/?season_id=4&category_id=&category_level_id=&summary=&description=&start_date=&end_date=&filter=Filter
https://www.glengarryfsc.com/volunteering/search/?season_id=4&category_id=&category_level_id=&summary=&description=&start_date=&end_date=&filter=Filter
http://www.glengarrfsc.com/

